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Father Boyle Fundraising Update -
THANK YOU!

With your support we have raised nearly $70,000 for MIC this year
and over $100,000 in total for the next three years. THANK YOU!

Consider Joining Our Team



. Office Admin/Bookkeeper
« Program Support-Missoula Works
« Diversion Specialist/Program Support

Job Descriptions can bhe found at:
http://micmt.org/job-opportunities/

For more information about current job openings at MIC, please visit
our WEBSITE.

MIC Program Tours- Join us!



AT THE FAMILY HOUSING CENTER
To RSVP: https://[www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4aa5ab2da2fa7-mictour

Come learn more about Missoula Interfaith Collaborative and our
programs during one of our monthly tours kicking off in August.

During the tours, program directors will provide an overview of how
their programs (Family Promise, Housing Advocate Network, Missoula
Works, Common Good Missoula) are operating in Missoula, share
stories and offer opportunities to get more involved.

AUGUST TOUR DATE: August 17th 10am-11am
Sign up HERE!

Congratulations Hilary Rosa!

In addition to her work as an MIC board member and HAN advocate,
Hilary Rosa spent her last year as an AmeriCorps VISTA for the
University of Montana Food Pantry.



She submitted a grant proposal to 2
produce a UM Pantry-inspired cookbook E
with the goal of reducing barriers to e
nutrition. The cookbooks are hot off the —
press and now available to UM Students,
free of charge.

Congrats Hilary and thank you for ALL
you do to support members of our
community.

We also want to give a shoutout to
Montana Food Bank Network for
supporting the project.

Organizing Training is Postponed

Due to unexpected circumstances, the organizing training with
Pheonix Rising Transitions scheduled for July 29-30 has been
postponed. We will continue to keep you updated about future
developments.



THANK YOU JESSICA

Missoula Work's Job Support Specialist,
Jessica, recently took a new job as
Program Assistant for Family Promise.
Thank you for all that you have done for
Missoula Works and HAN and
congratulation on your new position!

FAREWELL RYAN

Our Jesuit Volunteer/AmeriCorps
member, Ryan, is leaving Missoula Works
at the end of his service year July 31st.
You will be missed and best of luck on
your forthcoming adventures! Thank you!

Missoula Works



LAWNCARE AND
I\IIAINTENANEE

GET IT DONE.

926-3400

PRUNING LAWN CARE Junk
haul

Missoula Works is a non-profit enterprise that offers employment opportunities to
marginalized citizens in our community .
www.missoulaworks.com

Thank you for your continuous support of MIC and our

programs! Learn more and donate to our programs at
www.micmt.org

MIC's Mission is: "To draw people together across civic, economic,
political and religious divides to affect social change and develop
public leaders. We exist to strengthen community organizations,
generate leaders, and foster meaningful relationships as we act
together for the common good."



Every act of your generosity helps us to further our mission. Thank you for
making the world a better place. Love from Family Promise, Housing
Advocate Network, MIC's organizing with Common Good Missoula, &
Missoula Works.

Our Contact Information
Missoula Interfaith Collaborative
2205 34th Street

Missoula, MT 59801
406-207-8228

www.micmt.org



